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ARMSTRONG TEASDALE 
RECEIVES LEGAL INNOVATION 
AWARD FOR COVID-19 
RESOURCE CENTER
 

Missouri Lawyers Weekly has recognized Armstrong Teasdale with a Legal 
Innovation Award for the firm’s COVID-19 Resource Center. Launched in the 
early days of the coronavirus outbreak, the page was created and published at 
the same time that the firm was pivoting to a work-from-home model. The 
online portal was created as a resource for clients providing access to an 
authoritative repository on the rapidly changing information needed to run 
their businesses and navigate an uncertain environment.

Featuring contributions from more than 60 attorneys and highlighting more 
than a dozen COVID-19 related webinars, the resource center will continue to 
operate post-pandemic, looking ahead to the impact and implementation of 
recovery plans.

The award is highlighted in a special section of the Dec. 21 issue.

https://molawyersmedia.com/top-legal-innovation-awards/
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